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I strongly oppose SB 210.  Turnout by voters is greatly increased when given this 

added way in which to vote in every election.  Not only does the vote-in process 

make it easier for all voters to carry out their civic duty, it also makes it easier for 

voters to participate who are hampered by health, age, lack of transportation or 

temporary physical location outside of voting district (but still registered to vote within 

said district). 

I have neither heard nor read of abuse of this process that would warrant its 

dissolution. 


